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Zone 41 Mingus Pump Station, Tank, and Pipeline 

April 2024 

UTILITY PROJECT  

The project generally consists of replacing two existing 200,000 gallon water storage 

tanks with a single 750,000 gallon water storage tank. The project includes replacing the 

existing Mingus Pump Station to meet demands and upsize the pipeline between the 

pump station and the new tank. 

 

The engineering services contract was awarded to Brown and Caldwell. Design and utility 

investigation is complete. Advertising for construction bids started on March 10, 2024.  

The project is scheduled to start construction in summer 2024. 

 

City Contact Information  

Project Manager: George Henderson 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

